
It's BBQ time!   
Save the date Saturday, April 14th, 11am -2pm (unless we run out of food before then!) 

BBQ plate - consists of pulled pork BBQ and/or BBQ chicken, green bean potato mix,  
slaw, roll and a drink.  This delicious BBQ is provided by the same group as the last 3 years, and one 
is now a Band Parent!   

This year our BBQ will be held in the Springdale Pool Parking Lot. 

To help kick this event off, on Monday 3/19 your Band Student will receive an envelope  
with 2 BBQ tickets to sell for $8 each.  Each ticket is numbered and tied to your student.    
Keep them safe and you have 3 weeks to try to sell them . 

INSTRUCTIONS -  
  *  By April 09th, turn in their envelope with either $16 (money for sold tickets) or  
return the unsold tickets.   A collection box will be on the blue bench in the front of the band room. 

  * If your student gives their tickets to a fellow Band Member, they are to write on the front of their envelope who they 
gave their tickets too! Very important to do this! 

 *  If your student receives tickets from a fellow Band Member, they are to write the ticket number(s) on their envelope.  
Very important to do this! 

  * If we do not receive money or the unsold BBQ tickets by April 10th, we will ask for payment. 

Need more BBQ tickets? Just let me know at miabatz@yahoo.com 

This BBQ benefits the General Bands Fund to help reach our financial budget goal  
and to purchase new instruments.   

HELP! 
As we get closer to the BBQ date,  
we will have a sign up sheet asking your student to help that day, April 14th 
We need the Students to just be kids and have fun holding signs to get people to come to the BBQ, 
.   
We will also need some adults to help as well. 

We will also ask for donation of  dessert type baked goods to sell with the BBQ Bake Sale table. 

Questions: Patti Kiel pskiel@gmail.com or 919-906-1979,  
Mia Batz  
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